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Continuous Closure at Florida’s Turnpike and SW 112th Avenue/Allapattah Road 
Traffic will be detoured continuously from 7 a.m. Tuesday, January 2 to 6 p.m. Saturday, January 6 

 

MIAMI — The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has scheduled a continuous closure along the 

Florida’s Turnpike’s northbound exit ramp to northbound SW 112th Avenue/Allapattah Road (Exit 9) to allow  

Miami-Dade Water and Sewer Department’s (WASD) construction crews to install a 54-inch wastewater line in 

the area. In order to complete this work safely, traffic will be detoured during the following dates and times:  

 

• The left turn lane on the Florida’s Turnpike northbound exit ramp to northbound SW 112th 

Avenue/Allapattah Road will be closed continuously from 7 a.m. Tuesday, January 2, to 6 p.m. 

Saturday, January 6. Exiting motorists wishing to travel north on SW 112th Avenue/Allapattah Road will 

be detoured south along SW 112th Avenue/Allapattah Road to SW 268th Street/Moody Drive, continue 

east on SW 268th Street/Moody Drive to SW 107th Avenue, travel north on SW 107th Avenue to SW 256th 

Street to continue north along SW 112th Avenue/Allapattah Road.  

 

Please note that this schedule may change due to inclement weather or other unexpected conditions.  

 

For more information about this project, please call the Public Information Manager, Bernardo Favole, at  

305-542-4000. Drivers may also dial 5-1-1 for real-time traffic information or visit www.FL511.com before 

traveling.  
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